Refugee Crisis — June 2025 Update

Below are a few of the things we’ve been able to accomplish through our work with
New Hope Connection:

- Assisting with rent for 25 families over the last few months

- Building resumes for 3 dozen men and women and helping with job applications.
- Securing jobs for 20 refugees

-> Regularly providing transportation for 12 employees to their workplace

=> Furnishing 2 dozen apartments

- Helping move 8 families to better apartments

- Providing ac and other cooling units to 3 families where their apartment management
has failed to repair ac

- Providing English as a Second Language instruction to over 70 students weekly
- Monthly Storytelling/Reading days

- Many family trauma situations encountered and addressed

- EGL member, Dr. Demitri Villarreal, extracted a tooth and filled a cavity in another,
relieving a woman of intense pain.

A new executive order has closed all access to the US from a dozen countries including
Afghanistan. This will impede many efforts of our families to try to get their immediate
family members safely to our country. Please pray for discernment as well as pathways
to get out of Afghanistan and the torture and persecution that many have encountered
while still in their home country.

In addition to prayer, please consider giving financial support.
Thank you!
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